
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 August 01, 2011 
  
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84110 
 
Attn:  Ms. Julie Orchard 
          Commission Secretary 
 
                      Re:     Notice Pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 54-17-502(2)(e) 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 

Pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 54-17-502(2)(e), Rocky Mountain Power hereby advises 
the Public Service Commission of Utah that Rocky Mountain Power reasonably anticipates that 
it will acquire at least one renewable resource during the year 2012. Pursuant to ORS 757.370, 
the Oregon Photovoltaic Capacity Standard, the Company reasonably expects to acquire a small 
solar project that would come into service during 2012. If acquired, the size of the solar resource 
is anticipated to be two megawatts or less. In addition, the Company intends to make 
improvements to certain of its hydro resources. 
 

Please feel free to direct any inquiries regarding this matter to Dave Taylor, at 
801.220.2923, or, myself at the number indicated above.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
Rocky Mountain Power 
 
cc: Mark Moench 
 Jeff Larsen 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 


